
Draft 
Recreation Committee Meeting June 17th 2010 

 
Members present: 
Chris O’Neil, Bill Brennan, Glenn Yergeau, Tim Kelleher, Dennis Senibaldi, 
Ross Mcleod -Selectman Liason, Cheryl Haas- Recreation Coordinator 
 
Members excused: 
Barry Goldman, Lynn Goldman, Ralph Valentine 
 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:06 pm 
 
Minutes: 
N/A 
 
Recreation Coordinator Update-Ms. Cheryl Haas: 
 
Swim Lessons at the town beach—145 registered for the first session. 
 
Summer staff  starting  Monday. 
 
Town Day Saturday July 3rd 12-3 Griffin park. Tennis starts at 10:00am 
 
Budget Update: 
None 
 
Old Business: 
 
Playground at Griffin Park will be closed for maintenance starting Monday 
and will last approx. two weeks. 
 
Swale work at Griffin Park is almost complete. 
 
Wood Staining at Wonderland Playground is almost complete. 
 
Other Business: 
 
None 



New Business: 
 
Need to close back soccer fields for the month of July—Cheryl H. will send 
a letter to lacrosse and Soccer organizations. 
 
WBSL has spoken with both Fire and Police chiefs about shutting off power 
to the MPB for the month of August for continued work on the Griffin park 
lighting project -- both have approved. 
Motion to recommend to the BOS by Bill B. Second by Chris O. 
Motion passed 5-0 
Letter to be written by Cheryl H. 
 
Discussion ensued about the lack of response time by town maintenance for 
small recreation projects. 
Tim K. mentioned he might know someone who could possibly be our 
“handyman”. 
 
July 22nd meeting will be held in the training room at the fire station. 
 
 
 
Motion to adjourn at 8:25 pm by Chris O. Second by Glenn Y. 
Motion passed 5-0 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
Bill Brennan, Secretary 
 


